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June 16th, 2021 
 
Dear Residents of Harborview Estates,  
 
In order to provide the residents of Chester and Stevensville with more reliable electric service, 
Delmarva Power will be installing and boring a pipe, and cable under Cox Creek from 1757 Harbor 
Drive on the east side of Cox Creek to 161 Fair Prospect Farm Court on the west side. The 
underwater crossing portion of this project has been assigned to Spring and Associates in Easton 
Maryland. Over the next five to six weeks you will notice an increase in construction activity as 
well as drilling and boring equipment on 1755 and 1757 Harbor Drive. No tidal or non-tidal 
wetlands will be impacted, and the bore will be installed approximately 30’ below the bottom of 
the creek bed. 
 
Construction timeframe is expected to be between five and six weeks including property 
restoration and no customer outages are expected. All work will be done in accordance with MDE, 
BPW, USACE and QACSC permit requirements. 
 
If you have any questions concerning this job, please contact Delmarva Power’s Centreville Office 
at 410-758-4102, during our normal business hours of 7:00 AM to 3:30 PM. 
Thank you for your patience and understanding during this project. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Donald King 
Senior Engineer 
Delmarva Power 
410-758-4102 


